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Comments: I agree with the thoughtful and well researched recommendations by Winter Wildlands Alliance.

Some areas need to be protected from OSV use. As a backcountry skier and a snowmobiler, I realize the value

of having areas to recreate both with and without motorized vehicles. I also appreciate that the relative impact by

the use of motorized vehicles is more significant than non motorized recreation. Because snowmobiles and other

motorized vehicles are able to cover significantly more distance rapidly, it makes sense to have the areas closest

to major backcountry ski and snowboard access points designated for non-motorized recreation only.

 


